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Dear Mr. Bingham:

This is a follow up to your letter dated August 16, 1999, requesting cancellation of your pay
telephone certificate. There are two kinds of cancellations. One is voluntary and the other
involuntary. In order to grant a voluntary cancellation, the telecommunications company must be
in good standing with the Commission. I checked the regulatory assessment fee (RAF) database and
found that the 1992 RAF was postmarked on 2/1/93 (due 1/30/93), therefore, $3.00 in penalty and
interest charges are applicable. As soon as we receive payment for the $3.00, I will open a docket

“to voluntarily cancel your certificate.

In addition, I have requested that the Commission’s Division of Records and Reporting change
your address. The 1999 RAF returns should be mailed around December 10, 1999 and will be due
by January 31, 2000.

Please respond by September 10, 1999. If you have any questions, just let me know. I canbe
reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at =
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Dear Mr. Bingham;

This is a follow up to your letter dated August 16, 1999, requesting cancellation of your pay
telephone certificate. There are two kinds of cancellations. One is voluntary and the other
involuntary. In order to grant a voluntary cancellation, the telecommunications company must be
in good standing with the Commission. I checked the regulatory assessment fee (RAF ) database and
found that the 1992 RAF was postmarked on 2/1/93 (due 1/30/93), therefore, $3.00 in penaity and
interest charges are applicable, As soon as we receive payment for the $3. 00, I will open a docket
to voluntarily cancel your certificate.

In addition, I have requested that the Commission’s Division of Records and Reporting change
your address. The 1999 RAF returns should be mailed around December 10, 1999 and will be due
by January 31, 2000.

Please respond by September 10, 1999. If you have any questions, just let me know. I can be
reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at
pisler@psc.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,
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Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant
Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance

cC: File No. TMS-4363
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November 21, 1999

Florida Public Service Commission

Attn: MS. Paula Isler

Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance
2540 Shumard Qak Blvd.

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Dear Ms. Isler,

Attached please note a copy of your letter to me dated August 26, 1999 and a check to you in the
amount of $3.00 to settle the delinquency mentioned in your letter.

Thank you very much for your time and attention in the behalf of High Point Communications,
Wayne Bingham
Agent for High Point Communications, Inc.





